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My testimony for LD 227 -  I do not agree to let this matter pass into law for the state 
of Maine because I find it is against our human rights. Our children are at risk already
in our public schools in Maine and this bill wants to shut the door on parents who 
have every right to know what is happening to their child while in a public school.  
This bill is very dangerous for many reasons and should be voted down.  It violates 
human rights and the US Constitution. It takes away the sovereignty of the individual 
and forces them into a situation they might not agree with. This bill is dangerous and 
perhaps the people that pass it are just as dangerous.
Please vote this bill down and protect the innocence of the children of Maine and 
protect the rights of parents as well. 
Full term abortion is atrocious and murderous but the lawmakers in this state are 
looking the other way. Dangerous lawmakers.  I rest my case. DO NOT PASS THIS 
BILL.


